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The Rotary Club of Top of the Lake-Mooresville

Best Practices:  Conferences & Training
1. PETS:  The President-Elect is required to attend PETS; it is strongly recommended that the President-Nominee also attend to afford the individual an opportunity to attend PETS two successive years.  The full training and travel expenses are included in the club budget.
2. District Conference - The President should attend the annual District Conference.  It is strongly recommended that the clubs’ Distinguished Rotarian and/or the President-Elect also attend.  The full conference and travel expenses are included in the club budget for the President.  The BOD shall direct the budget for the other potential attendees (i.e. all expenses paid, partial expense coverage, split (2 sharing) the allocated budget dollars, or no expenses covered.).

3. RI International Conference – The President-Elect should attend the RI annual international conference, and a stipend of $1,000 is included in the club budget.

4. RLI – Each Club President is strongly encouraged to attend 3 RLI courses and, therefore, become an RLI graduate before their term of President begins.  Other club officers and leaders are eligible and encouraged to attend, especially the Club Trainer and others in the club president string (i.e. Nominee).  The BOD shall allocate certain funds for RLI training each year (example 3 classes for 3 people, or $900) at the discretion of the BOD.  Those wishing to attend RLI should make the request to the BOD through the Membership Chair prior to attending in order to obtain advance approval for reimbursement.

5. Members should take every advantage of early registration discounts offered for such events. All expenses for conference and training should be paid by the member personally then submitted to the Treasurer for reimbursement after attending the event.
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